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I support stronger oversight of gun dealers as evidence shows that stronger oversight 

of gun dealers such as locking guns into displays, examinations to reconcile 

background check compliance  reduce the number of crime guns hitting our streets. 

States with gun dealer licensing have reduced gun trafficking by 70% and gun 

homicides by 36%. It's time Oregon held the gun industry to the same standards as 

other businesses. Too many people and Communities are being affected by gun 

violence,  please support HB3076. 


